Staff supervisions during Covid 

Staff will all have a supervision/review meeting prior to returning to work, this may take place over the phone or video call. 

Regular supervision/review meetings will then take place to monitor staff well-being and any concerns during this time.  
 These meetings will still take place face to face with a 2 meter distance maintained. 
